DRIVE-THROUGH VOTING AT THE TOWN OF CENTER
The Town of Center will be conducting a drive-through voting at the Center Town Hall on Tuesday, April 7, 2020 from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM.  The following will be how this will be conducted.
1.  Please drive through the cones to the west side door of the town hall.  You	
Will see 2 tents there.  You will need to talk with the election workers and state your name and address.  You will then present your photo ID.  The election worker will not touch the photo ID presented but please make sure they are able to see your photo, check the name against the pollbook, and make sure it is a valid ID.
2.  The voter will need to sign the pollbook before receiving a ballot.  A pen will be provided, if needed, to sign it plus marking your ballot.  Please keep the pen as we will not be re-using it.  Please be advised that we are asking you to use a hand sanitizer before signing the pollbook and try not to unnecessarily touch other portions of the pollbook if possible.  If you don’t have any hand sanitizers, we will have one available, but please be aware the town has a limited amount of this because of availability.
3. Once you have voted you will need to put your voted ballot in a security sleeve that will be provided to place your ballot.  Once the election worker receives it, you will be able to observe the election worker put the ballot in the tabulation machine.  Please do not drive away until the election worker gives you the ok that your ballot was processed.
4. The Expressvote is available for any voter who is unable to fill out the ballot.  You will be informed on how this will be handled.
5. In the case of threatening weather, the voting will be moved into the town hall with the guidelines given for social distancing and necessary safety for everyone.
Please continue to check the town website for any necessary changes.  We ask for your patience and understanding with this process as this is the first time this has been done for everyone involved.  Because of the unique circumstances and for the safety of you the voter and the election workers, this is the safest option for everyone.
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